
You are welcome to bring your baby a
stuffed toy or a music box. It is important
to ensure that they are as new as possible
and free from animal hair or strong
odours. 

You are also welcome to bring
your child a worn T-shirt as a
reminder of familiar odours. It is
important to note that the T-shirt
has only been worn 1-2 times.
Like the cuddly toys, it should also
be free of animal hair and strong
odours such as cigarette smoke.
Please refrain from using perfume
and deodorant.

HANDLING STUFFED TOYS AND
PARENTS' CLOTHES

Online-Workshop:  
Gemeinsam für die Gesundheit der Kleinsten - 
Ein Wegweiser für Eltern 

We would like to point out
that you are unfortunately
not permitted to bring your
own baby clothes. If you
have any further questions,
please contact your
responsible nurse.
Your team at K3 😊

Machine wash and dry the cuddly toy
before bringing it to the clinic. For
transport, please place the stuffed toy in a
clean freezer bag.
The stuffed toys should be taken home
once a week for washing so they are as
germ-free as possible.


